
Trescobeas Road, Falmouth TR11 4LH 

Telephone 01326 372386 

enquiries@falmouthschool.net 

www.falmouthschool.net 

Headteacher: Mrs Joanne Guest 

 
 

7th May 2025  

Dear year 11 students and parents/carers, 
 
Re: Year 11 Prom 
 

I am thrilled to be in the position to write to confirm arrangements for our Year 11 Prom. 
We really hope that students will join us for what we hope will be a very special and 
memorable evening. 
 

The chosen venue will be Princess Pavilion Falmouth with the prom itself taking place on 
Friday 20th June. Students are asked to arrive between 6.30-7.00pm, at which time 
parents/carers are welcome to come into the gardens for photos and to soak up the 
atmosphere. Parking at the venue is limited, but students can walk up through Gyllyngdune 
Gardens from the seafront as an alternative drop-off zone. The evening will close at 
10.30pm. Collection will be from the rear car park (Melvill Road) only, as the gardens will be 
shut after dark. Should any student wish to leave the venue before 10.30pm, they will be 
allowed to do so, but they will not be permitted to re-enter the premises.  
 

Whilst many students will undoubtedly choose to wear formal dinner attire, there is no 
obligation to do so. The evening is a celebration for our students, so as long as they are 
happy, that is fine by us. However, we do have a collection of dresses and suits for students 
to borrow, should they wish to do so. Students should speak to me if this is the case. 
 

As you would hope, students will be expected to be ambassadors for our school, and comply 
with our behaviour expectations at all times. This means that it will be a strictly no smoking 
and no vaping venue and the bar will only serve non-alcoholic beverages to students. Mobile 
phones, however, are permitted, as I am sure that students will want to mark the occasion 
by taking lots of photos. Should a student arrive intoxicated or not adhere to our 
expectations at any point in the evening, parents will be contacted and expected to collect 
their child immediately. Staff will be on duty during the evening to help students to have a 
safe and enjoyable evening. 
 

We really hope that your child will celebrate with us. Tickets will cost £30 and will be 
non-refundable.   We have sole hire of the venue and food will be covered, as will a DJ and 
photobooth, by the cost of the ticket. Non-alcoholic drinks will be served at a small cost to 
students.  
 
Please kindly use Parent Pay to pay for your ticket and  follow this link to book a place and 
share contact information, medical needs and dietary requests: 
Please kindly purchase the ticket and complete the form before 3pm on Friday 16th May. 
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We would be delighted to see all of Year 11 at the Prom but we would like to remind all 
students that good behaviour and attitude remain important until they finish school.  This 
could become a condition for attendance at the prom. 
 
In addition to the prom, we are planning something special for the students' last day and a 
further letter will follow. 
 

Kind regards, 
 
L Miller 
 

Mrs Lauren Miller 
lmiller@falmouthschool.net 
Learning Leader for Year 11 
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